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WHAT'S HAPPENING

August 7
National Night Out at Fort Nugent Park

 
August 10
4th Annual MWR Customer Appreciation
Picnic at Whidbey Fitness Center

 
August Mondays
Whidbey Free Summer Concert Series at
Oak Harbor Catalina Park 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES
CEL RESIDENT SATISFACTION SURVEY COMING IN OCTOBER
Got 5. Give 5. Caring. Engaged. Listening
Your participation in the annual CEL Resident Satisfaction Survey is
vital to ensure we know how you feel about all the things we do right
and areas where we can improve.
This important survey (which is completely anonymous to ensure
you can be as candid as you would like) will come directly to your
email inbox. It is extremely important that we have your current
address on file. Stop in to the office or call us right away to update
your email address. We are aiming for 100% participation. We'll be
giving away some great prizes too! Thank you in advance.

BBQ Safety
Summer is grillin' season and we want to help ensure everyone is doing all they can to
grill safely...
Never operate your grill closer than 10 feet from your home,
wooden fence or overhanging branches. Cooking food in the
front yard or covered balconies/patios is prohibited. Store gas
tanks safely and inspect them often for signs of damage or
rust. Never leave your grill unattended while in use. If using
charcoal, make sure coals are completely cold to the touch
before discarding.
As a reminder: tiki torches and fire pits are not permitted
anywhere in housing areas. 
 

Warm Weather Reminders
It's summer according to the calendar but Mother Nature likes to tease us. Here's a few things to keep in mind as the
weather cooperates:
- Wading pools are welcome in back yards, but they can be no deeper than 12-
inches. Adult supervision is required at all times while water is in the pool. Pools
must be emptied daily and properly stored.
- With school out that means there will be more children playing in and around
the neighborhoods. You should always drive vigilantly, but please be sure to
observe posted speed limits or 15MPH-whichever is LESS.
- Please remember to mow and tend to your fenced-in backyards. If needed,
give us a call at (866)616-3267 to find out what's available for you to use from
the self-help maintenance area.
- Window safety: help ensure the safety of your child by not letting them play
near open windows. Remember: screens do NOT prevent falls.



Compliance: For Safety and Well-Being
Living in family housing has its benefits: close proximity to base activities
and services as well as creating a real sense of community. But living so
close together can have its challenges, too. By following a few simple
rules it will help ensure a positive environment for all.
- Clean up after your pets in your home, in your yard and especially
whenever they are in the community. Dogs must be leashed at all times
and pets cannot be left unattended outside and/or tied to common area
trees, posts or other fixtures.
- Please park in designated spots (garage, driveway, street-where
available) and not up on the curbs or in the grass OR anywhere that
impedes the flow of traffic in the neighborhood.
- Help keep the community looking neat and tidy by properly storing your
trash and recycling bins by 8:00PM same day as pick-up. Make sure your
trash/recycle bins are clearly marked with your address.

WHAT'S HAPPENING AUGUST 2018

FEATURING: Jerrod Niemann &
  Thompson Square

Friday, August 10 | 6-10PM
Free Admission!
- Food Trucks 

- Kids Zone
- Visit our HUNT Booth!

Event Location: Whidbey Fitness Center
Event is open to all base access ID cardholders and their guest(s) only.

CONTACTS
Neighborhood Management Offices open Monday-Friday 8-5; Closed Saturday & Sunday
Victory Terrace - 2205 Egret Dr. - 360-679-4241
Crescent Harbor - 1930 Magnolia Way - 360-679-4241

Maintenance Office open Monday-Friday 8-5; Closed Saturday & Sunday
2372 Robin St. 866-616-3267
Available for Emergencies 24/7

Website: www.northwestmilitaryhousing.com
Facebook: www.facebook.com/whidbeyislandfamilyhousing

ALL WEAPONS MUST BE REGISTERED WITH NASWI AND WITH YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD
MANAGEMENT OFFICE - UNREGISTERED WEAPONS ARE GROUNDS FOR LEASE TERMINATION.
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